
September 6,  2020 
Note from Allison Opal Lowther 

 

I’m so blessed and excited to announce my marriage to Ben. We’re getting married in a 
small Virginian chapel on January 2nd! Planning has been a time of reflection for me. I want 
to thank each of you for showing to me the truth and love of Jesus Christ lived out in His 
church. Many of you taught, encouraged, and befriended me as I grew in the faith. You 
taught me the picture in marriage of Christ and the church by genuine example. I am so 
grateful to you. 
 

Thank you also for praying for me. Ben and I are so excited to build a godly home, and to 
serve our community as a married couple. In encountering the chaos and lostness of the 
world, it is wonderful to know a church family is praying for us and sharing in the love of 

the Kingdom. Thank you for that! 
 

My hope is to visit CBC near Thanksgiving time. Until them, blessings to you.   
 

Allison Opal Lowther 
 

Our website: 
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